POOL OPENING
JUNE 2020

There has been a lot of conversation regarding opening of the outdoor pool and
questions about why, if the Village is opening their outdoor pool ( Only Mitchel
Pool is opening ) why can't Coromandel open its outdoor pool.

I spoke with Jay Zahn Director of Parks in Deerfield and he acknowledged that
the plan is to open Mitchel Pool on July 6, 2020 and that the village is awaiting
further guidelines from IDPH in regards to opening pools in Phase 4. The new
guidelines may impact how things go with the opening.

At this point :

Deerfield will have staff on the pool decks to monitor social distancing and they
will be closing the pools one hour out of every three hours to allow staff to
completely sanitize all of the furniture.

For example the pool would be open from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. for swimming and then
closed from 1 p.m. - 2 p.m. for sanitizing and then open again at 2 p.m. - 4 p.m. for

swimming. You will have to call and make a reservation for a time frame and only a
certain number of people will be allowed.

They will be requiring masks for people on the pool deck.
The kiddie pools and other amenities will not be open, only the main pool.
We DO NOT have the staff to monitor or sanitize.

We all wish that the pool could open however, it simply is not practical or safe at
this point.




